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IMPORTANT NOTICE
INVITATION FOR BID (IFB) 23-201
FEBRUARY 26, 2024

To All Potential Bidders:

The Department is in the process of reviewing questions received in response to the above

referenced IFB. A new Schedule of Events will be posted to the Department’s website once the
review is complete.

We appreciate your interest and apologize for any inconvenience caused by this delay.

Sincerely,
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Amber Alexander
Director, Procurement Services
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